	[image: image1.png]Eco-School$



[image: image2.jpg]ElLd

JON31130X1
JOIAY4S
dANOLISND

The Government Standard



[image: image3.jpg]psH Gp,
&

N
£ N
»"'ARY sC“oo




	Wigan Council Education Department

MARSH GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher Mrs G Leigh B Ed (Hons) NPQH
Deputy Headteacher Mrs J Connolly B Ed (Hons) NPQH
Kitt Green Road, Marsh Green Wigan WN5 0EF
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 Dear Applicant,

Thank you for showing an interest in the vacant post at Marsh Green Primary School. The Governors and I hope the following information will be useful. The post is as room leader for our 2 year old nursery, being in charge of the planning, organisation and day to day running of the provision.
Marsh Green is a primary school within the Borough of Wigan and currently there are 320 pupils on roll.  The school is extending from a single form entry. It currently has two Reception Classes, two Y1 Classes and from September 2018 will also have two Y2 classes. Each year we will gain an additional class until the whole school is 2-form entry by 2022. This gives the potential for fantastic opportunities for personal and professional development as the school enlarges. We admit children from age 2 to 11 in order to give them the best possible start to their early education. There are 12 teachers supported by high quality teaching assistants. The percentage of children entitled to free school meals is well above the National average. The school was last inspected in September 2017 and was described as ‘Good’ in all areas.

The attainment of the children on entry is below average but the Y2 and Y6 SATs results have improved over the past three years and are now broadly in line with national expectations, with progress in most areas being in line or higher than national averages.
Many children take part in the extra-curricular activities on offer and we are proud of our links with parents. We have a very strong nurturing ethos and a designated Nurture Room for those pupils who are deemed vulnerable.  We have been accredited by the Nurture Group Network and gained the Nurturing Schools Award in Summer 2017. We provide training and advice across the region in this area.

The Chair of Governors is very active in supporting the children and staff and, along with other Governors, is a regular visitor to school. We also have an active School Council.
Applicants are warmly invited to visit the school.

Closing date: Friday 8th June 2018 
Interviews: Tuesday 19th June 2018.
Yours faithfully,

Mrs Gill Leigh

Headteacher
Tel: 01942 222016		Fax: 01942 216820�E-mail:    enquiries@admin.marshgreen.wigan.sch.uk 	Website: www.marshgreenprimary.co.uk
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